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INTRODUCTION

' longest Newsletter I've compiled since taking over the Editor's
hope all members will find something of interest within it. The
Newsletter becomes the longer it takes me to compile it, but I'm

not complaining - it indicates a healthy Association with news to

communic
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he two most important items contained within this issue are the
the Annual Field Meeting to Clare Island and Inishbofin, which
jooked by Friday 20th May, and the usual reminder at this time of
subscriptions are now due.

b missed the Discussion Meeting and AGM in Galway will find both
and AGM report within. Also we have a report on the highly
Glacial Events symposium held last November in Dublin.

ser wishing to contribute to the next Newsletter should send their

o me before September 30th. May | take this opportunity of
| members a sunny summer for their field work!

son (University of Ulster).

IQUA ANNUAL SYMPOSIUM 1993 - GLACIAL EVENTS

The 199

annual symposium addressed the theme of glacial events. Once

again, IQUA was fortunate to avail of the excellent facilities in the
Geological Survey of Ireland at Beggars Bush. The record number of people
attending the symposium were rewarded with a full and comprehensive
programnie of papers. The meeting was opened by Peadar McArdle, Director

of GSI|. P

ste Coxon, the symposium organiser, then set the scene for the
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